
 May 2025 - Parents in Prayer Calendar 
 

        Sunday          Monday        Tuesday      Wednesday       Thursday           Friday          Saturday 

   
 
 

 1. Pray for the safety 
of students and 
families as they are 
leaving for the 
summer.  

2. Pray that students 
would stay connected 
with their faith as 
they leave campus. 

3. Slow down today. 
Take time to 
acknowledge God and 
pray for his guidance. 

4. “Be still, and 
know that I am 
God.” Psalm 46:10 

5. Thank God for His 
sacrifice and the life 
He has given you 
today. 

6. Pray for the 
graduating students, 
that they will remain 
strong and rooted in 
you after their 
graduation. 

7. Pray for peace of 
mind today, let your 
uneasiness be settled 
through prayer. 

8. Pray for someone 
who you don’t talk to 
very often. 

9. Pray for the physical 
struggles that you or 
family members may 
be going through.. 

10. Thank God for his 
blessings that 
continue to be 
present in your life 
today. 

11. “This is the day 
the Lord has made; 
let us rejoice and be 
glad in it.” Psalm 
118:24 

12. Ask God for ways 
you can show his love 
for others  today. 

13. Pray specifically 
for the relationships 
in your family, that 
they would flourish.  

14. Confess your 
mistakes today, ask 
for a clean heart.  

15. Pray for your 
church or your church 
community, pray for 
growth and a 
stronger sense of 
community.  

16. Ask for a positive 
mindset no matter the 
situations you may 
face today.  

17. Pray for the 
people who are 
spreading your word 
all over the world. 

18. “Let us not grow 
weary of doing 
good.” Galatians 6:9 

19. Pray for those who 
do not know God, that 
they would be able to 
build a relationship 
with Him.  
 

20. Ask for ears to 
hear God’s voice and 
message and 
perhaps the needs 
of others.  

21. Pray for rest. That 
God would renew 
your mind, body, and 
spirit.  

22. Ask God for hope 
for yourself and 
others during hard 
times. 

23. Act with humility 
today, ask God to 
show you who you 
can put before 
yourself. 

24. Listen to God, 
trust in His plan and 
His timing today.  
 

25. “Do justice, love 
mercy, and walk 
humbly with your 
God.” Micah 6:8 

26. Thank God for the 
opportunities that are 
given to you today and 
everyday.  

27. Ask God to show 
you ways you can 
deepen your faith, 
through experiences 
or the people you 
meet.  

28. Pray for time 
management today, 
that you are able to 
use your time wisely 
and productively.  

29. Pray to let go of 
any grudges you are 
holding, extend grace 
to those you may not 
have before.  

30. Ask for courage to 
speak truth today and 
the courage to share 
His word with others 
who may need it. 

31. Pray for our 
faculty, that they will 
be able to have peace 
of mind over the 
summer. 



 


